In connection with the proposed new Box stalls some of the members present undertook to visit the ground after the General Committee Meeting.
                                                                                              Wm. Roberts

                                                                                                  24.8.29
Meeting of the Show Committee held Saturday ,17th August,1929 . Mr. Wm. Roberts in the chair also present Messrs. E.J. Clarke, Wm. Desmond, J. Daly, J. O’Sullivan, A.H. Moore & A. Morrison 

The minutes of the last meeting were read & signed. A letter was read.

A letter was read from Mr. Edward Bohane Director R.D. Soy stating that Royal Agricultural Society’s Show will be held on the first week in July,1930.
                                                 The Secretary was directed to convey the best thanks of the Society to Mr Bohane.

                                                 A letter was read from the Secretary of the Sonthem Greyhound & Sport Coy Limited requesting the removal of the ............jump. (Ditched high at water jump).

Same was referred to the Finance Committee.

                                                                    Wm.Roberts 

                                                                          24.10.29
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